
  
 

 

From:   

Sent: 01 April 2011 21:28 
To: info 

Subject: 'Housing Strategy' query via SLDC contact form 

The comments below were received via the website. The reference number for 
this comment is: 2813 

Query/comment 
about 

Housing Strategy 

Name paul woodacre 

Address   

Email   

Telephone no.  

Query/comment I totaly agree with what Mr Teesdale has expressed in his 
letter dated 21st march. 
The volume of traffic to hit cross-a-moor lane if more houses 
were to be built on this side of the A590 is totaly beyond 
belief,Which employee out of your planning department picked 
RN109M and not R686SW? I understand there has to be 
houses built, but let common sense prevail. 
There is a bottleneck at number 20 cross-a-moor? and it takes 
just one car to parkup doing a delivery and the road comes to 
a standstill, even worse at school times or for the nursery at 
pennington memorial hall?  
There is also a problem with water pressure around these 
part's? Has i have had the water board look into it 
but nothing ever changes.  

 


